Eco-Club Committee
Minutes
18th November 2015

Present
Tommy 
Rebecca
Jacob 
Finley 
Jonny 
Charlie 
Isla 
Oliver 
Jessica 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Jessica 

The meeting started with welcoming the committee members.  
Miss Thompson welcomed everyone to the meeting and shared what an eco-club is all about. 

Environmental Review
The children completed an environmental review about their thoughts of how eco-friendly the school is at present. 
It was agreed that the children from KS2 would review the findings and produce data charts for the Eco-Club board’s display. 

Eco-Club
The committee agreed to be called Eco-Helpers because we would be helping the school to become more environmentally friendly. 
Next Meeting: 
The next meeting will be held on Wednesday 25th November 2015. The committee will create an Eco-Code to communicate to the rest of the school their mission statement. 

 

